ARCHERY CRICKET



SQUASH TENNIS



Knutsford Sports Club / FITISM Update

Dear KTC Subscriber

Many thanks to those members who have provided feedback on the FITISM proposal, it has been a mix of responses and your committee has reviewed them all and digested each comment.

We previously stated that we would review all the feedback by the 9th May which we have done and have made the following conclusion.

On balance it is fair to say that this initiative doesn't have traction from members, therefore, as a committee we will not be taking it forward. I accept this may be disappointing for those who wanted the initiative to work and to those who were expecting to vote on the subject but the committee have agreed it is best not to take it any further.

However, the committee is in full agreement that we need to do something at Main Club level and we will be producing a strategy to make changes at the club with the funds that we have. This may take time to produce and may take a number of years to implement in full but we will look for quick wins in order to demonstrate progress

Many thanks and once again thanks for all your input

Mike Sharman Knutsford Sports Club Chair Copyright © 2022 Knutsford Tennis Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

